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Thank you for your generous gift to the UCF College of Arts & Humanities.
Your contribution makes it possible for our students to take advantage of
unique learning opportunities and experiences. I am grateful that you count
us among your philanthropic priorities.

Sincerely,

&efﬁ*ey M. Nioore, Dean

/Tamat oy for THE, SupPOTT
oF oul Mus I Prosam |




